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5 January 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

Critical Worker Information 

During the period of national lockdown, schools, alternative provision, special schools, and colleges will 

remain open to vulnerable children and young people and the children of critical workers only. All other 

children and students will learn remotely until February half term. 

If you are a Critical Worker and intend to send your child to school please email the School Office – 

office@twogates.staffs.sch.uk with your name, child’s name and class and evidence of your Critical Worker 

entitlement (eg, Work ID Badge/Pay Slip).  Please be assured that any information you provide will be 

treated with the strictest confidence.   

For those Critical Workers whose children attended school during the last National Lockdown there is no 

need to provide evidence again as we still hold this on file.  You will however need to email school to let us 

know your child will be attending. 

So that we can plan for these children attending school tomorrow, please email school by 12.30pm at the 

latest with the information requested. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Llewelyn-Cook 

Headteacher 
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